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UAN 2 31984

Mississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. B. Richard

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

Genthmen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - GRAND GULF, DOCKET NO. 50-416 ,

This confirms a telephone conversation between Mr. D. Hunt, Nuclear Security
Specialist, and Me. C. Ferny of my staff on January 18, 1984, concerning a
management meeting to be conducted at the Region II office on January 27, 1984,
at 1:00 p.m. You requested this meeting to discuss proposed changes to your
Security Plan.

Should yat have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,
/ /

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality

Middle South Services, Inc.

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi
C. A. Julian, RII N
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Only minor editorial changes
made since these individuals
concurred. Reconcurrence not
required.

8402140138 840123 i
PDR ADOCK 05000416 -

F PDR *

/L] g
$J- '


